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Provider Network Notification 
Informational Bulletin 22-5: Pharmacy Brand Name and 

Generic Drugs Policy 

February 28, 2022 

OVERVIEW: 

The Louisiana Department of Health has published Informational Bulletin 22-5: Pharmacy Brand Name 

and Generic Drugs Policy.  

Managed care organizations (MCO) must refer to the Pharmacy section of the MCO Manual for this 

policy and notify 340B providers, via their provider portals, of the updated policy within four business 

days of this bulletin. MCOs are to publish updated provider manuals that reflect this policy within 30 

calendar days thereafter. This policy shall be effective on April 1, 2022.  

For questions, please contact LAProvider@AETNA.com or call 1-855-242-0802 and follow the prompts. 

ADMINISTRATION PROPRIETARY   

https://ldh.la.gov/assets/docs/BayouHealth/Informational_Bulletins/2022/IB22-5.pdf
https://ldh.la.gov/assets/docs/BayouHealth/Informational_Bulletins/2022/IB22-5.pdf
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